
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING

August 18, 2025

TOPIC:                       Notification of Discontinuance of a Teaching 
Contract

RECOMMENDATION:

Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District accept the 
recommendation of the superintendent that the teacher listed be laid off for the school 
year 2025-26.  It is further resolved that the records show that the reason for this action 
are a result of declining enrollment, teachers returning from leave, program changes, or 
other factors impacting staffing status. Be it further resolved that the Board of Education 
direct the secretary of the Board to send a letter to said individual notifying them that their 
teaching contract will not be renewed for the 2025-26 school year in the Livonia Public Schools 
School District. 

RATIONALE:

Rationale is provided above.

RESOURCE PERSONNEL:

Phillip Francis, Deputy Superintendent 
Anthony Abbate, Director of Human Resources
 

EXHIBIT:

Specific staff reduction information and a layoff list will be provided at the Board meeting.


